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NATIONAL DISTRICT ATTORNEYS ASSOCIATION STATEMENT ON TYRE NICHOLS 
  
"The National District Attorneys Association (NDAA) strongly condemns the horrific and egregious killing 
of Tyre Nichols. This tragic and senseless loss of a young life is deeply disturbing and we extend our 
heartfelt sympathy and condolences to his family and loved ones during this incredibly difficult time. We 
stand in solidarity with them and the entire community in mourning this loss. 
 
We want to make it clear that we believe in the rule of law and the fair administration of justice for all. 
We call on the justice system to thoroughly investigate this matter and deliver a just outcome. Those 
who are found to be responsible for this tragic event must be held accountable to the fullest extent of 
the law. 
 
We also want to express our support for Steve Mulroy, the District Attorney General of Memphis. We 
support his efforts to ensure that justice is served in this case. The NDAA will continue to monitor the 
situation and support our colleagues in bringing those responsible to justice and make sure that such a 
tragic incident never happens again." 
 
 
About the National District Attorneys Association: 
Formed in 1950, NDAA is the oldest and largest national organization representing state and local 
prosecutors in the country. With more than 5,000 members representing over two thirds of the state and 
local prosecutors’ offices, NDAA is recognized as the leading source of national expertise on the 
prosecution function and is a valuable resource for the media, academia, government, and community 
leaders. NDAA’s mission is to provide state and local prosecutors with the knowledge, skills, and support 
they need to ensure that justice is done and that public safety rights are protected. 
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